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Dear Friends, 
What a privilege to be back in Honduras after 3 months! We arrived on August 10! We 
made this month’s food delivery to the schools and were able to visit all the teachers and 
students. Everyone has made us feel so welcome! Next week, the Guatemala School’s 
director has invited us to a reception that the students have prepared for us! The Linaca 
Kindergarten has invited us to their annual king and queen crowning ceremony. These little 
ones are always so adorable walking the runway! Children’s Day is September 10 with 
lots of activities. The schools are also getting ready to participate in marching bands and 
parades for Independence Day that is on September 15. There will be fun celebrations all 
over the country, and we hope to have float entry for the HFTW High School! 

On August 27, the Cofradia Church will have baptisms in the river! Praise the Lord for the ones who have accepted Jesus as their Lord and Savior 
and for the many who are taking their next steps to follow Him! 
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The women’s ministry will once again be able to meet in Yami’s home in Cofradia now that the pandemic is over! The community has been so gra-
cious to allow us to meet in the community center and the library, but now we are so grateful for the opportunity to being able to teach God’s Word 
and share together in a more intimate and personal setting once again. We will pick up where we left on in the Old Testament, learning that all of 
God’s Word points us to Jesus and His plan for us.

In the beginning of the ministry to Honduras many years ago, God gave Jeremiah 17:7-8 as our ministry verses: “Blessed is the man who trusts in the 
Lord, and whose hope is the Lord. For he shall be like a tree planted by the waters, which spreads out its roots by the river, and will not fear when heat 
comes; but its leaves will be green and will not be anxious in the year of drought, nor will cease from yielding fruit.” We have learned to cling to these 
verses even more so with the recent health issues we both have had. God promises that He is with us, and we know He still has work for us to do here 
in Honduras. It is such an honor to serve Him and to be used by Him to reach the lost and to share the love of Jesus with many. Our prayer is that He 
will always find us faithful! Thank you to all who support this ministry with your prayers and resources. We love and appreciate you.

Please join us in praying for: 
•	 a harvest of souls to be saved and many to be encouraged toward the things of God.
•	 the annual fundraiser Dove Shoot at Hartland Farms on September 2nd to be a success.
•	 Pastor Chuck Keller and his wife Roxie as they travel to serve a week alongside us on September 9

Serving for His Glory, 
Larry and Marsha

The weather has been very hot and humid, making it very hard to get a good night’s rest. Praise the Lord we now have air-conditioning installed in 
the upstairs bedrooms. We know that the many teams we have booked will appreciate having a cool place to rest as well after a long day of ministry 
in the village.
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